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Federal Education Group

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click on links or attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Hi one of my subcontractors for the special ed work is the Federal Education Group. They have a contract with LDOE for legal advice. Any
chance you could amend their contract to include a few months of them subcontracting to New Solutions K12? This would allow us to move
forward on the special ed playbook?I would have to discuss it with them but wanted to know if this is an option.

Nate

--
newsolutionsk12.com

Nathan Levenson <nlevenson@newsolutionsk12.com>
Wed 3/23/2022 3:36 PM

To:Markecia Barthelemy (DOE) <Markecia.Barthelemy@LA.GOV>; Em Cooper <Em.Cooper@la.gov>; Meredith Jordan (DOE)
<Meredith.Jordan@LA.GOV>;
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